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The DTU Department of Health Sciences Celebrates the 

62nd Anniversary of Vietnamese Doctors’ Day 

 

On February 26th, the DTU Department of Health Sciences hosted an event entitled “Medical Ethics - the 

Point of View of Doctors and Teachers”, to commemorate the 62nd anniversary of Vietnamese Doctors’ 

Day. Representatives of local hospitals, the DTU Board of Provosts, lecturers and students of the DTU 

Faculty of Medicine, Pharmacy and Nursing attended.   

  

   

Physicians and teachers talk with DTU students  

  

Associate Professor Nguyen Ngoc Minh, the DTU Vice-Provost in charge of the Health Sciences 

Department, conveyed his sincere congratulations to the doctors and medical staff, representatives of 

local hospitals and DTU students. He said: “Medicine, Pharmacology and Nursing are specialized fields 

which require lecturers to constantly refine their skills and ethics. Today we are recognizing their 

significant contribution to improving our public healthcare system. I hope that you will all continue to 

study and research diligently and professionally to meet the increasing public healthcare requirements in 

future.” 
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Attendees  

  

Healthcare experts, including Associate Professor Nguyen Ngoc Minh, Dr. Vo Thi Ha Hoa, former 

Deputy- Director of the Danang C Hospital, Dr. Ngo Nguyen Xuan Nam, former Deputy-Director of the 

Danang General Hospital, Doctor Nguyen Phuc Hoc, former Deputy-Director of the Police Ministry 

Hospital 199, and Doctor Nguyen Huynh Ngoc, Dean of the DTU Faculty of Nursing shared their 

valuable experiences working in hospitals.  

  

(Media Center) 

 

 


